
John Wagoner, Manager  
Department of Energy, Richland Operations  
PO Box 550 (A7-50)  
Richland, WA 99352  

December 8, 1995 

The Hanford Advisory Board requests DOE-RL to fund one full-time technical person, selected by the 
Chair of the Board's Environmental Restoration Committee, to work with the Board and the Consistency 
Team for the duration of the project. This person would be responsible for coordinating Team efforts 
with Board members, and keeping the Board up to date on Team actions. The technical person would act 
in a support role to the Board. Board review will occur through the ER Committee and other appropriate 
channels.  

This independent technical support is necessary for the Board to make an informed evaluation.  

We look forward to your written response as required in our charter. 

Very truly yours,  

Merilyn B. Reeves, Chair  
Hanford Advisory Board 

This advice represents HAB consensus for this specific topic. It should not be taken out of context to 
extrapolate Board agreement on other subject matters. 

For questions or comments, please send email to Hanford_Advisory_Board@rl.gov  
HAB Consensus Advice #35  
Subject: Technical Assistance for Involvement in Risk Data Sheets Consistency Team  
Adopted: December 7-8, 1995  

 

RE: Technical Assistance for Involvement in Risk Data Sheets Consistency Team (HAB 
Advice #35) Dear Mr. Wagoner:

cc: Chuck Clarke, Environmental Protection Agency  
Mary Riveland, Washington Department of Ecology
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